
Simon, Aymeric 

FYI 

  

From: J. Oleszkiewicz [mailto:oleszkie@cc.umanitoba.ca]  

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 4:39 PM 

To: Pearson, Tom 
Cc: Shkolny, Mike; Carroll, Chris; Gibson, Dwight; Valla, Bruno (NonCityStaff) 

Subject: RE: EAP Comments Re:SEWPCC 

  

Dear Tom: 
 

The response is acknowledged.  Thank you – it has been a pleasure working with the Program  and 

this evolving and very interesting project.      

  

Best regards 

  

Jan 

  

  

  

  

Jan A. Oleszkiewicz, PhD, PEng, CEng(UK), BCEE, IWA Fellow 

Distinguished Professor;   Dept Civil Engineering; University of Manitoba 

15 Gillson Str, EITC Bldg-368;  Winnipeg, Canada R3T 5V6 

Tel 204 474 8722; Fax 204 474 7513, Mobile 204 223 2859 

Homepage     Environmental Technology       www.lwwtp2011.org 

From:  Valla, Bruno (NonCityStaff) [x-bvalla@winnipeg.ca] Sent: Fri 02/09/2011 5:42 PM

To:  Abercrombie, Neil; Simon, Aymeric

Cc:  

Subject:  FW: EAP Comments Re:SEWPCC

Attachments: 
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From: Pearson, Tom [mailto:TPearson@winnipeg.ca]  

Sent: August-31-11 2:15 PM 
To: 'Jan Oleszkiewicz (oleszkie@cc.umanitoba.ca)' 

Cc: Shkolny, Mike; Carroll, Chris; Gibson, Dwight; Valla, Bruno (NonCityStaff) 

Subject: EAP Comments Re:SEWPCC 

  

Jan; 

  

Please find attached the Program’s response to the EAP’s latest letter regarding SEWPCC process selection. I 

apologize for my late response.  The response takes the form of a copy of your letter, with the Program’s 
remarks included.  

  

This will conclude the EAP’s involvement in the City’s Wastewater Program. No further action by the EAP is 

warranted. We thank you for your work to date. 

  

Regards; 

  

Tom R. Pearson, P. Eng. 

  

Project Director 
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